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Question for written answer E-003172/2019
to the Commission
Rule 138
Matt Carthy (GUE/NGL)

Subject: Dual pricing by insurance companies

In Ireland, loyal, existing customers of insurance companies who wish to renew their policy are being 
quoted different rates from those offered to new customers.

Will the Commission contact the Irish authorities about this dual pricing practice and explain whether it 
considers it to be discriminatory or unfair?


